
 

  

 

 

 

August 10, 2017 

 

Dear ACM members, 

 

 

It is my great pleasure to invite you to the International Microbial Sustainable Use 

Conference and the 14th Asian Consortium for the Conservation and Sustainable Use 

of Microbial Resources (ACM14) on December 4~6, 2017 in Taipei, Taiwan. 

 

The program of the 14th Annual Meeting is organized with a specific focus on the 

development of strategies on the sustainable use of microbial resources. Please join 

us in Taipei to learn, network, renew old friendships, and meet new colleagues who 

work in microbial conservation throughout Asia. Our three-day agenda is filled with 

lectures, symposia, roundtables, and visiting tours that will facilitate exchange of 

expertise and information in sustainable development of microbial resources. 

 

Please visit http://acm14.bcrc.firdi.org.tw to register and learn more about the 14th 

ACM annual meeting. We look forward to welcoming you in Taiwan. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gwo-Fang Yuan, PhD 

Chair, 2017 ACM Annual Meeting 

Director, Bioresource Collection and Research Center 

Food Industry Research and Development Institute 
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